
 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (BRIDGFORD ROAD, FOX ROAD, 
HOUND ROAD AND SCARRINGTON ROAD, WEST BRIDGFORD) (PROHIBITION 

OF LOADING) TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2023 (8363) 
 

Statement of Reasons 

 

Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver 
Highway Services. 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council has received complaints of obstructive and inconsiderate 
parking  on Football Event Days on the existing Double Yellow Lines along Bridgford Road, 
Fox Road, Hound Road and Scarrington Road, West Bridgford which is causing obstructions 
around the junctions and bends. To help alleviate the problems it is proposed to introduce 
No Loading restrictions on Football Event Days, Monday – Friday 6pm – 10pm, Saturday, 
Sunday & Bank Holidays 10am  - 10 pm (Single Kerb Blips) along parts of Bridgford Road, 
Fox Road, Hound Road and Scarrington Road around the bend on both sides of the 
carriageway. 
  
A plan showing the proposals (Drawing number H/SLW/4335/01) is attached, along with a 
copy of the site notice. 
 


